
MPB	Post	Game	Hangout	
	
After	Muskingum	University's	first	home	football	game	against	Capital	University	
Saturday	night	on	September	17th.	The	Muskingum	Programming	Board	sponsored	
a	post	game	hangout	event	in	the	Walter	K.	Chess	Center	social	hall	at	9	pm.	MPB	
offered	free	food	such	as	hot	dogs	and	had	games	such	as	corn	hole.	Students	
enjoyed	the	free	food	and	the	games	that	were	offered	as	way	to	relax	after	the	
Saturday	night	game.	


